
DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL, MATHURA ROAD 

                                                   Pre-Primary Wing 

                                                         News letter 

1st May, 2022 

Dear parent, 

The month of April was dedicated to make the children of the Pre-Primary Wing 

comfortable and well settled in their new environment. Making new friends, getting 

to know their teachers, enjoying the daily curriculum and learning while playing 

surely makes school special for them. Our main aim is to offer a plethora of 

opportunities to the little ones – helping them explore their personal skills, talents and 

develop their curiosity while they are involved in multifarious group and individual 

activities, learning as they play. The main aim of the activities revolving around ‘Earth 

Day’ were to sensitize the children to their responsibility towards the Earth, learning 

to do their ‘bit’ to preserve and look after ‘Mother Earth’.  

Let us take all necessary steps to ensure the safety of our little ones. Wearing a mask, 

washing hands regularly and maintaining social distancing should be followed at all 

times. Let’s keep reinforcing these little yet important points and work towards safety 

and good health for all.  

 

Roopa Arora                                                                                 Ranjana Dean      

Sr. Mistress                                                                                         Headmistress      

 

ACTIVITIES OF THE MONTH: 

 

Etiquette Week: 12th and 13th May 2022 

12th May: Knowing our Golden Words 

The early years form the foundation for later life; hence the values and etiquettes 

children learn now will stay with them forever. Etiquette week has been planned to 

get our little ones acquainted with small, but significant values to hold and cherish. 

By practicing good manners children learn to value others and consider their feelings. 

The children will be taught the golden words through role play and a worksheet. 

 

13th May: Learning Table Manners: 

While we teach our children about healthy food, it is equally important to teach them 

how to eat.  Since, the key to teaching table manners to young children is repetition 

and modelling, the teachers will demonstrate the correct way to set the table. The use 

of a mat, cutlery and napkin shall also be explained. Kindly send fruit in a box, mat, 

apron, napkin and wooden fork with the child.  

20th May: PTM  

The first PTM of the session will be held on 20th May providing an opportunity to the 

parents and teachers to interact with each other. 

Please Note: Some fun learning activities have been planned for our little ones for 

the Summer Vacation which will be shared through the school ERP and will be 

uploaded on Teams as well.  

 

 

 

 


